
Oxford. 

23, March, 1915. 

Dear J. William, 

I enclose you the official statement from the Secretary, by which 

you see that they will send yo~ the book.a as soon as possible. 

Let us know when you come over, and come directly here for a bit of 

a rest and a talk. • 

Love to Mrs. White. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


